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City of Dania Beach

Department of Public Services



        100 West Dania Beach Blvd ∙ Dania Beach, FL 33004 ∙ (954) 924-3741 ∙ (954) - 923-1109 (fax)


MEMORANDUM

TO:                 Mayor Marco A. Salvino, Sr. 



Vice Mayor Albert C. Jones
Commissioner Chickie Brandimarte

Commissioner Paul Fetscher, Sr.



Commissioner Bobbie H. Grace
FROM:    
Robert Baldwin, City Manager
BY:      
Brad Kaine, Director of Public Services

Ronnie S. Navarro, P.E., Deputy Director/City Engineer
DATE:     
April 6, 2016
SUBJECT:      Purchase Transit Van


The funding for one utility vehicle was approved by the City Commission in the FY 2015-2016 budget in the amount of $37,000. This vehicle is intended to be used for project inspections by City staff. This vehicle replaces Vehicle No. 619 which will be surplused. Currently, Vehicle 619 is a 1999 Ford F-250 with mileage in excess of 133,000 which is incurring a high cost of maintenance.
There is an existing Florida Sheriff’s Association (FSA) Contract No. 15-23-0904.
 Approval of the City Commission is required since the City of Dania Beach is is seeking to waive bidding and utilize price under the Florida Sheriff’s Association Contract. Funding for this purchase in the amount of $30,935 is budgeted and available in the Public Services Construction & Maintenance Vehicle Account No. 001-39-02-539-64-20
Recommendation 
It is recommended that the City Commission approve a resolution to purchase one utility vehicle in the amount not to exceed the sum of $30,935.00 to Duval Ford, authorize City Manager to execute the documents, and declare the 1999 Ford F-250  VIN#1FDNF20F4XEA98088 surplus.
